
Friday October 5, 2018 

 

Dear Bessborough Drive Community , 

 

Continuing the spirit of thanks giving, we will be conducting a donation drive for Covenant 

House. Covenant house is a non-profit organization that offers shelter for youth, ages 16 to 24.  

The donation drive will run from October 10 to October 18.  

This year as a school we will be collecting the following items: 

Canned Tuna, Spam, Salmon, Mackerel, Sardines, Flakes of Chicken, Ham... 

Pasta Sauce 

Dried Pasta 

Oatmeal Packets 

Rice 

Cereal 

Snack Bars, Cookies, crackers... 

Kraft Dinner 

Mayo, ketchup, sauces, Hamburger Helper and other premade packet foods... 

Mr. Noodle 

Peanut Butter, Jam 

Maple Syrup 

Toilet Paper 

Assorted Cans of Beans 

 

To raise awareness, the Student Engagement Committee will visit classrooms, make daily 

announcements and provide visual classroom supports.  Covenant House will also presenting 

to our intermediate students on Tuesday, October 9 to further explain their programs. 

We appreciate your support in helping us make a difference in this worthy cause. 

 

 


